

MAGICAL BIRTHDAY BLESSING

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to Sir Franklin Lozano and his family for their incredible generosity in celebrating Sir Franklin's birthday at Enchanted Kingdom with the children of Chosen Children Village Foundation, Inc.

It was more than just a fun-filled day—it was an opportunity for the children to explore, learn, and grow through new experiences. For many, it was their first time in a theme park, and the joy, wonder, and excitement they felt were truly priceless. Activities like this go beyond entertainment; they help build confidence, encourage social interaction, and nurture emotional well-being.

Sir Franklin's kind gesture reminded the children that they are valued and loved, and gave them memories they will treasure for a lifetime.

We are deeply grateful to the Lozano family for choosing to make a difference in the lives of our children. Thank you for sharing your joy and heart with our CCVFI family.***







































AUGUST 2025 WISHLIST

- SIMILAC (0 TO 6 MOS FOR OUR NEWEST ANGEL)
- · PEDIASURE
- FRESH MEATS (BEEF, PORK AND FISH)
- · FRESH MILK
- · FRESH VEGETABLES
- · FRESH FRUITS
- · OATMEAL
- . BEANS
- . WHITE & BROWN SUGAR
- · JAMS AND SPREADS
- COOKING CONDIMENTS

TOILETRIES

- . BATH SOAPS
- · SHAMPOO
- DEODORANT FOR BOYS
 GIRLS
- BLEACH / LYSOL LIQUID
- · INSECTICIDES

NICE TO HAVE

- SNEAKERS FOR YOUNG CHILDREN
 8 YOUNG ADULTS
- SIZES: EURO 22, 28, 29, 36 & 38



ONE WITH THE CHILDREN

We were delighted to welcome the family of Ms. Maggie Alday for a meaningful immersion activity at Chosen Children Village Foundation, Inc.

In a warm and engaging classroom setting, the children enjoyed a fun-filled learning session that included coloring, creativity, and interaction. Ms. Maggie and her family lovingly guided the children through each activity, offering not just assistance but genuine encouragement and care.

Beyond the smiles and laughter, this experience gave the children a boost in confidence, improved their social skills, and made them feel valued and supported. For Ms. Maggie's family, it was a heartwarming opportunity to connect with our mission and form lasting memories with our special children.

We are truly grateful to the Alday family for sharing their time, energy, and hearts with the village. Your presence made a beautiful difference, and we hope to welcome you back to CCVFI again soon! ***













FOR CASH DONATIONS & SPONSORSHIP, PLEASE SEND TO:

PESO DONATIONS

Bank: Bank of the Philippine Island

Branch: Silang, Cavite

Account Name: Chosen Children Village Foundation, Inc.

Account Number: 8503-0805-84

Bank: BDO Unibank

Branch: Tagaytay Rotonda

Account Name: Chosen Children Village Foundation, Inc.

Account Number: 005628016980

GCASH / MAYA

Number: 0960-563-1950

Account Name: Maria Angeles Peypoch Fullerton

Note: Please add your name in the message area for faster

verification/confirmation.

maya







MA**A AN****S F.
Mobile No. 096* ----950

FOR CREDIT CARD & PAYPAL

http://paypal.me/ccvfi

Sign up as a sponsor here:

v

JULY HEARTFELT THANKS

We extend our sincere gratitude to all the generous individuals and groups who donated in-kind to Chosen Children Village Foundation, Inc. this July.

Your thoughtful contributions—whether food, essentials, or special treats—have brought comfort, joy, and support to our children. Each donation makes a meaningful difference in their daily lives and helps sustain the nurturing environment we strive to provide.

Thank you for being part of our mission and for sharing your blessings with us!

Joy de Joya Mr. Del Gallego Lani Dayumat Ly Ann Lim Arthaland Paul Nico Cawil Mr. & Mrs. Evans Ly Ann Lim Isha Mejia

Quintos Family
Jage Estipona
Reydan Victoriano
Katrina Echon & Family
Jude Jawod & Family
Maria Gertrudes Mecua
Maria Cristina Hernandez
Gardenia Bakeries (Phils), Inc.



























GRATEFUL BIRTHDAY WISHES

We warmly thank all the kindhearted individuals who chose to celebrate their birthdays with the children of Chosen Children Village Foundation, Inc. this July.

Your decision to share your special day with us brought so much joy, laughter, and love to the village. More than just gifts or treats, your presence and generosity made our children feel remembered and cherished.

Thank you for turning your celebration into a beautiful act of giving.



Carlotta Lumban



Jude Montero



Koreen Manalo



Princess Jawod



Reydan Victoriano



SimpleBIZ